
From: Aoife Joyce 
Sent: 28 June 2019 5:15 PM 
To: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance 
Subject: Re: PRE/ACCC/C/2019/165 (Ireland) - Additional comments regarding admissibility from the 
communicant 
 

Dear Ms Marshall 

  

Thank you for your mail enclosing the further comments from Mr Foulkes re 
PRE/ACCC/C/2019/165. 

  

I note that this submission is not in response to the questions from the Committee to Mr 
Foulkes.  I also note that it raises substantial issues that will require further consideration to 
enable a full response. 

  

Therefore, Ireland, as the Party concerned, requests, either that the Committee disregard this 
submission at its hearing on Monday or that it defer the decision on the admissibility of this 
communication until sufficient time has been given to the Party concerned to consider and 
to respond to the issues raised in the submission. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Aoife Joyce 
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